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Question 2.0:

The CPUC has prepared a draft Project Description for the Subsequent Environmental
Impact Report (EIR) using information included in SCE’s Application and responses to
Deficiency Reports and Data Requests.

The CPUC has identified additional data needs within the Draft Project Description that are
required to complete the project description and environmental resource assessment for
Subsequent EIR... We request that SCE provide clarification edits and comment to the CPUC
using the Microsoft Word track changes feature and comment feature.

Response to Question 2.0:

Attached please find SCE's comments to date regarding the proposed Draft Project Description
(Section 2.0) of the Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) the CPUC is
preparing in support of the Riverside Transmission Reliability Project (RTRP). SCE
understands that the Draft Project Description circulated is intended to address "changed
circumstances” the CPUC believes to have occurred since the City of Riverside adopted its Final
EIR in support of RTRP on or about February 5, 2013. SCE appreciates the opportunity to
provide comments on this draft and would welcome the opportunity to discuss our comments
with the Energy Division and its consultant.



